
Are you living with lupus, scleroderma, myositis, or vasculitis?
Would you like to join our research community in Nottingham?

We are holding an event for patients and carers on:

Saturday 15th June 2024 11.00-15:00 
at Queens Medical Centre and online

We will share work we are doing and seek your views on improving care and treatment in future. Lunch and reasonable 
travel/care expenses will be provided for in-person attendees if we know in advance.

To tell us you’re coming or hear of future events email RECORDER@nottingham.ac.uk

You can also visit our website →
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